
AMBETTER FROM HOME STATE HEALTH 
PHARMACY LOCK-IN PROGRAM 
  

Updated Launch Date  on June 15, 2022 

 

 

 

Ambetter from Home State Health is pleased to announce 
an updated program launch date in its effort to address 
Missouri’s ongoing Opioid crisis.  It set to launch on June 
15th, 2022.  The previous launch date had been set for 
January 1st.      

The intent of the Ambetter Pharmacy Lock-In Program is to 
prevent members from obtaining excessive quantities of 
prescribed medications through multiple visits to providers, 
pharmacies, and/or facilities. The program will use medical 
and pharmacy data to identify members.  

For more information please visit our website at: Provider 
Resources  Ambetter.HomeStateHealth.com 

https://Ambetter.HomeStateHealth.com
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